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From the Agent:
July was super busy in 4-H world, which is why my newsletter is a few days late. My
apologies! 

Summer Fun is now complete and it has been loads of fun! As we wind down from a
busy summer, the hustle and bustle of 4-H continues on!

Look for information in this newsletter about 4-H programs and events happening this
Fall that you can participate in! 4-H Clubs that took the summer off will be beginning
back soon and some clubs are continuing on as normal. Now is a great time to join a
4-H club or find a way to get involved! 

One big event that we will need your help with is the 4-H/PALS Yard Sale & Vendor
Fair. The flyer & registration form are in the newsletter. Look over them and see how
you can help!

Club Leaders: There are LOTS of important updates in the Club Leader section.
There are also some upcoming event flyers & other info that may be useful to your
club! Please read!

If you are new to 4-H or if you have not enrolled for 2019, please register
at nc.4honline.com.

Though summer programming is complete, I still have lots of activities and
events in August that will require me to be out of the office quite a bit. The
best way to reach me is through email, which I can respond to quicker.

Let me know how I can help you in your 4-H experience!

Laura

My contact information:
laura_allen@ncsu.edu
704-216-8970

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V2a3LWy-wTJBuutwMNJ3TjNynkPJVtctZ7dh6_bhy4d3uD-kSwvyMV1MeiBdtoPtopXdkTF3IwLkRGG7x3wz2OB-ORuZ5vrMOVX-0Kte-IwEeEQd-Y0rrSQ=&c=&ch=


Upcoming Meetings
County Council: These meetings are for any 4-H'er ages 12-18 as of January
1. We will meet in the Suite A Conference Room at the extension Office at 6 PM.

August 19, 2019 (this is a NEW date instead of 8/8 which had to be rescheduled)
September 10, 2019
October 15, 2019
November 7, 2019
December 17, 2019

PALS: These meetings are for any parent, alumni, or leader (or anyone at all) who
supports 4-H. If you are interested in 4-H or new to 4-H, you are invited to attend
these meetings as well! Please come share your ideas for 4-H and help us find ways
to support Rowan County 4-H. This group will meet at the Rowan County
Cooperative Extension office in Auditorium A at 6 PM.

August 19, 2019 (this is a NEW date instead of 8/8 which had to be rescheduled)
October 15, 2019
December 17, 2019

Purchase a Barn Quilts of Rowan 2020 calendar
We have opened a second cycle for ordering the Rowan County Cooperative
Extension Barn Quilts of Rowan 2020 Calendar! The calendars are $10 each.
Orders can be placed from now through 9 AM on August 12. They will be ready
for pick up in September. The three barn quilts that hang on the outside walls of the
Extension office are featured for the month of April.

To order, call 704-216-8970 or go to go.ncsu.edu/extensionbarnquilts

Summer Fun Evaluation
If your child attended any of our 2019 4-H Summer Fun programs, please fill out this
evaluation to help us with future program planning!

https://go.ncsu.edu/2019summerfuneval

Submit fair entries for Rowan County Fair
It's almost time for the Rowan County Fair! There are plenty of opportunities for youth
and adults to submit fair entries and win some money! Even items that youth have
made for 4-H events could be entered!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V5DlJzSdxkncJbPEr67OOix-q8pvo5_iIFGzCNCaC-_DT2F7rMW5SjaT76Fgz2iCv4qq9EFP_VAVkGkJCwiJlXrXqd7L0IIkUApzM2O-3b_nSVgiZWqS6fK-tE07Ofw-GyZPyBOgYOB5&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V5DlJzSdxknczw4No3w0As-O3mibLfP_D9sT_TlPIX20y-oT-OGxNU-02dEJXNTIMDCrqFCq-O2eywCimxopcp4tup21kZ41jrM89ynOoKFnO1hfAUBMrBPB-o-h4GRjG0Fdx19FXmMK&c=&ch=


Please go to rowancountyfair.net to find this year's entry form and all the details! Let's
show off some of our 4-H projects including crafts, fruits & vegetables, livestock and
more!

4-H Yard Sale and Vendor Fair: Saturday, September 7
4-H and PALS are going to have a 4-H Yard Sale & Vendor Fair on September 7. Please go ahead and put
this date on your calendar. We will need 4-H'ers, 4-H volunteers/club leaders and 4-H parents to help
volunteer during the event.

Also, we will need ITEM DONATIONS from YOU! We will not accept clothing, but will accept other
donations. These donations will only be accepted on Sept. 5 & 6 as we do not have a place to store them
before those dates.

See the flyer and registration form below for more information! Share with your friends!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V5DlJzSdxknc5gNHbs0W0m0nitHV6x2aK8_A-hOxIKXf5rmegFXm7EpOIXXpfoY81fYT7dz_nXiecuBCVXefKcAqMr8KsksskzK8EstrI7naKlq8vCR60ig=&c=&ch=




PALS needs you! 
PALS stands for Parents, Alumni and Leaders and is for ANYONE who supports and
believes in 4-H! This group is instrumental in planning and conducting fundraisers to
help provide funding for 4-H Event Scholarships to 4-H'ers. This group also has a
hand in developing ideas for the 4-H program. Important information is shared at
these meetings that help provide club leaders, parents, volunteers and supporters



with the information they need to better understand and assist the 4-H program. Join
us! We would love to have you! We are planning several fundraisers and could use
your help in making these events successful!

Upcoming PALS fundraisers; Helpers needed!
-September 7: 4-H Yard Sale & Vendor Fair
-September-November: Barn Quilt Raffle
-November 2: Concessions at the Old English Bantam Show, Rowan County Fair
-November/December: 4-H Wreath Sale
-Spring 2019: Port-a-Pit

Changes made to Rowan 4-H Cloverbucks guidelines,
beginning August 2019
Changes have been made to the 4-H Cloverbucks process beginning in August 2019.
Please find the updated Cloverbucks document and 4-H Event Scholarship
application on the Rowan County Cooperative Extension website or click HERE!

Rowan County 4-H Sock Drive in October
County Council has decided to host a 4-H Sock Drive during the entire month of
October. Plans are still being development, but please make note of this and plan
accordingly during your club meetings and 4-H events. All socks will be donated to
local charitable organizations.

This service project is open to all 4-H clubs, 4-H'ers and the community. The
Extension office is the drop off point for the socks. All socks must be delivered to the
Extension office no later than November 1. 

Upcoming 4-H Programs, Fall 2019 
We have 2 exciting 4-H programs coming up this Fall! Flyers, details and registration
info will become available closer to time, but please SAVE THE DATE for these
programs! 

Financial Workshop: Tuesday, October 22, 2019, 6-7:30 PM
This workshop will be led by the State Employees Credit Union and will be geared
toward middle and high school youth. The workshop is a drop off event that will focus
on financial basics teens need to know for now and into the future!

Electric Workshop: Saturday, November 16, 2019, 9 AM-3 PM
This workshop will be led by 4-H volunteer Charles Nettles. This workshop is a drop
off event for youth ages 8-18; however, youth ages 12 and younger must also have a

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V0mX9b4ICdq6b_Qb_QQLbGwUrIunHzO0ECNuE-nxD-QI4kheNZ7X5WjZn8z4hyi5FScjhypSCdGIqYJVZyUugM_4bA5jy-FY57gf6eC4bEZp2Bj7aOILnmqWsrpTFf630RJeO-_kaRMz0h_cNpEi35JqjkO4oPSLll9pX2cSV2WcJbgq7B7f4NzMW5BPYosk959HVm09eV_dS3TznD2pHbE=&c=&ch=


parent attend with them. Participants will solder while putting together an electric kit.

Lead Drivers 4-H Club upcoming fundraisers!
Heather Parker, leader of the one of the newest 4-H clubs in our county, has
organized several upcoming fundraisers for the Lead Drivers 4-H Club. Your support
of this new shooting sports club is much appreciated by the club members, leaders
and their families!

Bojangles Spirit Nights (only at Bojangles in China Grove on Hwy 29). 
-August 29 (5-8 PM)
-September 26 (5-8 PM)
A portion of the money that comes in during these events will go back to this 4-H
club.

Important Info for 4-H Club Leaders:

-All 4-H volunteers and club leaders: PLEASE make sure you report your contacts
for each month. They are due by the 10 of the month after the month you are
reporting for. Your May report is due June 10. Please do your other monthly reports
too if you have not completed them already.
http://go.ncsu.edu/2019monthly4hreport

-New: 4-H Club Leader Resource folder! I have created a google drive folder for
Club Leader Resources! Club leaders have received this link in your email. I will add
to it as I find materials. Please add any materials or contacts to it that you may have!
No need to "reinvent the wheel" when we have great resources we can share!

-If you get new members to your club, PLEASE make sure they enroll in 4HOnline.
Please contact me to get a copy of any new member forms that you need. You are
REQUIRED to keep these forms with you at 4-H club meetings and events and to
keep them locked up when not in use.

-You should have received an email from me about the Rowan County Fair 4-H
display booths. If your club wants to have a booth, please register by Friday,
September 6, 2019. There is supposed to be a link for a form for registration
on http://rowancountyfair.net/ soon. If you have questions, please contact Kathy Major
at 704-961-2969. Please note that participating in this is optional. There are monetary
prizes for the 1st-5th place winners.

-It is ok for individual clubs to do fundraisers or seek out donations for their club.
HOWEVER, Laura must know ahead of time. If you are planning a fundraiser for
your club, please notify Laura of your plans before you get too deep into the planning
process. If you are seeking donations, please notify Laura of this as well (we don't
want our county program and multiple clubs to be seeking donations from the same
folks every time).

-If your club receives money (donation, club fee, etc) the money MUST be

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V1qxu9zrliasmUgi_ow7KYimV0LIE47gOkBp2NBmA4DuxoX4O6N-4o5L7qonKXxhIoan3BQrBut5OGtWWaTaQ-8ESEqvmgydmAiEFInxTo2aN4c-r3Iwxi3j4iqT6FykLuz66VtHam_P&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V5DlJzSdxkncZtwqj2vTFFc1gBbTcynPiPwZ-s0LbTE189De_BqMT6wgzdQhblGNAZcKliKrPfAFyZhwqAueEc2qWde62rZa6uu9qPDWeN5F_8TqpYMkHkPdXH2rCBQoKg==&c=&ch=


RECEIPTED and TURNED IN to the Extension office within 3 DAYS of
receiving it! If you need a receipt book, please let Laura know.

-All 4-H Club accounts are currently under the 4-H PALS account umbrella. If you
are seeking reimbursement from your club's account OR if you are needing
money out of your club's account to pay a bill, please follow the new format that
was presented at the February PALS meeting. You must fill out this PALS money use
form.  For personal reimbursement, please bring that form with a copy of the receipt
to the Extension office to give to Laura or to Melva. It will then be turned over to Carole
Massey, PALS treasurer, who will cut you a check.

-Please push your 4-H'ers to do a project record book, Achievement Plan or to get
involved in 4-H in a new way! 

-As a reminder, if you, your club Reporter or a parent have any brief information or a
4-H picture & caption that you want published in the newsletter, please send it to me
by the 25th of the month prior to the newsletter publishing date (which is typically the
1st of the month).

-Don't forget that your club MUST do at least 1 service project in 2019. Read
the "From the Agent" section, the Feed the Hunger Flyer and the Sock Drive
info section of this newsletter for 3 upcoming service opportunities!

-Remember that as a club leader, you MUST attend 1 volunteer training during the
calendar year to be able to re-charter your club. For Emerald Seal, you must attend 2
volunteer trainings.

-SAVE THE DATE: State Volunteers Leaders' Conference is Jan. 31-Feb. 2 at
the Hilton Durham near Duke University: 3800 Hillsborough Road, Durham, NC

-If you are interested in conducting a workshop during the Volunteer Leaders'
Conference, please fill out this link by Oct. 7:  VLA Conference Workshop
Proposal

THANKS FOR ALL YOU DO!!!!

Click here for more information:
Achievement Plan
Project Record Books and Presentations
4-H Ambassador Program

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V1qxu9zrliasMW9tSdbB0bi4HagPC5RVoWriE0MmK-Ipt1QSPWWNQAcf4TTU5m4yaSM0MoQTtUiMo-vqjFgRqzqVwEBuWOwwrXOYFZvyco9ilTzQQj9N3PmS8aJ6DoPMz_g3nbpKSQaUTBhKgOOJCyGIf1pIjyopsYxK3gqE6xEShbWJsYzcNPpZA_ThqM8T2IdDEoY-jTmT4Y8v2b9zSYtpC6sjS9gHjBiYMUqPJ4kq&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V2MfVaVKYMu63HkIfebz-eIcsDC1xqX6Zxrcwr6PMuP04xZx_E1YEVR7HiHuoswrT6WUF0uiZAcyJiPvOPKYPr7ad_gRoVBi0D_jLz0rXI1ubmmrIGf7S5wzNDgIzkx8sefW9p8ZaKv4&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V0ZSvEnEMz9EPDrwMyty70kMFqAoPSEv4OZufGgmjIJAWogIXw1351K1RAFFUGaPrOZs8tCqLqmZoTd80oiIFfmLmzmfjxZdLaWxNOC9Nz6i_TWAYltDjE7BgPsRDSNNOFVBZ7F--sfCdSZaH9iHDCkA9HUfOxTOD_7N8HmBJExn3Gno2xUh65D3s0Fy6jim9SaiX_Ix_bd-su-ZPozXtQU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V0ZSvEnEMz9Epp26mllNkpM81xhBEJsE4aLXwjOMnhQf_YMMZbb6iV3JBrUTBKgFwyPbuhwVI5yJcy50Qp7oiRsXIZ9VeXISNSx3-gA67k2kddxUEBvZhXZQueGAq8_dhandetAObd_JZBR67eRZwzPvoK34yxNZY9785IZywUS5DGM2TqHzqbY=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V0Ze7Fe5tjHtUdeDr2tXPtWF8N2V2JfQsAmSvLr53u-swaB75QzqzcYfVik62x8qLxipD1YQxw6uJNFY8BHgxyQ-pRc0sR9DPHlDi952K5K5NBPRwN4hTd3i8RnhCLTNrIJX0NT1NTHpOIzUn1f3SG919B5S6RhFnf4GwwBl4dE2cI_mMtV7R0NinQgyKJTc6OK8dZK-Uku42BnTdClxxMU=&c=&ch=




Horse Updates
1. The NC 4-H Horse Show was held July 10-14. The results can be found here: NC
4-H Horse Show Results

2. The results of the 2019 Horse Artistic Expression contests can be found here: NC
4-H Horse Expressive Arts Results

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V5DlJzSdxknctON0wx9JCUhBqueRYkLIF3utvTZdikg7Ydms8Hx6BcXIjCPbrpmOVylKV-zQKZKyxTkJiv5sn5lnrnCTDvPzl6Lwc1Evc1fpOaOEiZb1bq3--Jbra3ws87CkKMMRc3B-GeADJJz9iQA-5ATYoPJI4U-NCSBD3JeCIFEytgnNYrf3BbBZm8cMRhuWSMGcI02q&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V5DlJzSdxknca8Cli0wtH89_SslBn3DVupHxzoJwMkY0y8Ipi6ti5jTZq9T0tT7LiOJ6RUftUG2JFd_42HqzDBv3b3Lzdo__rioPkjHsFAu3QO820At9QzCAxvIoIZkgoKlFqKnDTtGKu36Qkvtcr0lbhoKLSfDsUsYWdQH_a6HG7ZQun94bAx8fz_vM_tJ-GH6osAN88h5XyrqN0wXhEwLc4_QM0Ho-owp-xF9WN6Bl&c=&ch=


3. The most recent NC 4-H Horse Program Newsletter can be found here: NC 4-H
Horse Program Newsletter (May 2019). 

4. The 2019 NC 4-H Horse Calendar of Events can be found here: NC 4-H Horse
Calendar for 2019

5. 2019 Horse Program Rules & Regulations Manual

6. The plan is for Rowan County 4-H to have a horse quizbowl team in 2020. Maggie
Boreman has volunteered to train this team. If anyone is interested in helping, please
let Laura know.

NC 4-H Horse Program Information

Dairy Updates
Applications for the 2019 National 4-H Dairy Conference, held in Madison, WI Sept
29-Oct 2, 2019, are currently being accepted. Two applicants will be selected to
attend this conference. All costs will be covered by the NC Dairy Youth Foundation. 

More details about the 4-H dairy conference can be found here
- https://national4hdairyconference.org/itinerary/

This conference is an outstanding opportunity for those who are interested in a
career related to dairy or agriculture, in general. The itinerary includes team building,
networking opportunities, farm visits and workshops, and a day at the World Dairy
Expo- open only to National 4-H Dairy participants! 

Applications are due no later than Aug 10, 2019. Applicants must be available for an
in person interview on August 16, 2019 in Iredell County (applicants will be notified of
selection by Aug 13th). 

The link to the google form application is
here - https://forms.gle/wmXJGLW96DJwGosm9

If you have any questions, please let me know. 

Poultry Updates
1. Thanks to those who signed up for the Broiler Project! Here are a few
reminders:
Check-In at Fair: September 20, 2019, 3-5:30 p.m. 
Show: September 20, 2019, 5:45 p.m. Youth MUST be present at the show!

Broiler Project Entry Form, Rules & Details

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V2MfVaVKYMu6gm3ih7KkjIxhqE_CdMHIaDCtKhq0yos_yQSxQsA8Bs5gd5s69TDdduZtu-pmkr9G3IkSC_p3TIO4XcMOeJMr9RaXvI1tJhKqcXuwA34l-XAwyaiunGXrQmUjEBQmAxEk_Jq-BAjLKgHEWmFnTaOzh9dCzZOfYf3JNs8Uayo0DDh4QkKtx7R3VDOQP2SWpO_LNuvS9WJQqyTL37-qf0g-DvzqYdWiKO_SYl-CWVYBE-ArBKnEEgu2gQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6Vzr8oeVSK5C27IYKocqgjCG4N2kYiOIfAiwJpfh_R85Cs3k_PzRdtRnlPzKiTbXsw1BLSLc_FZcbDhZXwNTMkdKbXypEi2W1kOlsMSAb7rSVd55lH2lDENpvjSf_15rsa8RQPSpahQ7dr4gIHqwx1VLzkr_CMpL1NvefKe9kqaV68gkdUxHtJaZl017M1TK0PFf89IKI0Nyj7NY9PinKzRf8gYTqbaVDGjxqcPdoZ16mvXFoXrx-uyjBJJJISUUYc_HYtr1yDkdu&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V2a3LWy-wTJBlvYFQPn2vMWx22kzQ7SaO3vmpLMzGx66hndunp115uOrHdllwMyFeveEFbvkB_WQ5uEvXlF8D-NCp3P730-Ta_MewgLhuL1LZc98-ZjTl6m20tpITUAfVRYhnmAHBC9BsxlqXctUPM0PbNzjQVEXKbiygdm2VW656-gdpiY6l-Uone7St7cF3XQEIitSaMzLTZBvrbGlaBeCkYJo-iDxNFuR1d2AFRYCsEm8EkyWfBiMmB4CkAiUww==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V2a3LWy-wTJBpWMIZ_wfeHiYyfrOKDAVZkXACzs4XGJUU0Qt7lz52Y75ksNGxXmrWMXYXNKvz5IbdLOiOQ-d-q-rt2RZ0AxynaCz7XJxXloECmmATukKZMIbPWPLFFMGswqOgUGoa8MduMHWXdbLhUGHmNRZQi6GWUPC_tQJJoLboE9vYtob_tHjFAFKyaXJwYzyk6phPQ4RLRXlV_wmQXTyaBUm_p-sG74Bc0pDT3FqlU2PFoRSV4L8s0uySFGoU0_Ewf26Uff9Wx0UWHL3LZGpF1Rtu9qFcjMXPsedN-e9xF22377qhJTvrjJvrR8-HoW29XkT1HpwsIxgMXavn54=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V5DlJzSdxkncH7hcCeyNCpltVKSDgdAQW6TG8mbkjoXQyA5OATfqk5_qXQCsC7BnFUBeCQSnTiHJG2d1PDpE2-T6ntOz3K-wPCCe_Qi3KG15qJT6zzrZi7luOGQJUxrRK-5_FaCYImkjr7TMXX6DPZpQSyPw6lLeQw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V5DlJzSdxkncqZn-hRYHmMMRqzB9ceiYfTjoA-QKQ48DEcvRqUgKZphfcxw6g1fvSFE2o1h3dixTnKslSiT3BwEP4o4cdEDjBZv-xoz_7xo8iUFjJ9yl3zOm84YTFmSWNtmWrg7YzPSu&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V2MfVaVKYMu6k4QzNlm2VWkaH6Z1SsMKB7D9K4Kvj70QvF0dKQ1Wg8kx24h5TpT57UT_thMZ-rIOLcP3Y1Tt3FoH8uEb2ZEkCBmqJ32XU6EnulnCjatVdM_LjgqgDRK2W-q01cb5RFu88efWWB7ScLxRdMLXdABtNkEcZMUu-gS9lOtwauE_S1gN_eEMX-nEsg==&c=&ch=


NC 4-H Poultry Program updates

Youth in Action Scholarship Info
If you know 4-H'ers with a great story to tell and a passion for Agriculture, Civic
Engagement, Healthy Living, or STEM, encourage them to apply to win a $5,0000
scholarship through the 2020 4-H Youth in Action Awards!
 
Through this program, four confident leaders in our core pillar areas of Agriculture,
Civic Engagement, Healthy Living and STEM will receive a $5,000 scholarship for
higher education, along with an all-expenses paid trip to Washington, D.C. for
National 4-H Council's Legacy Awards and the opportunity to serve as the official
spokesperson for their pillar area.
 
The application will be open August 1 - October 21, 2019. You can start
encouraging youth in your community to learn more and prepare to apply now! More
information is available on our website, www.4-H.org/youthinaction. Click on the
"Timeline & Resources" tab to find the application guidelines as well as a link to
helpful resources for 4-H educators to use. The tool kit includes informational and
promotional resources that can be used as you share about the program
with youth. Youth can also learn more about the program by clicking "Stay Updated"
and submitting their contact information.
  
Feel free to reach out with any questions about the program to YouthinAction@4-
H.org.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V0mX9b4ICdq6NMWEC0ldyvCwwe0FpZPR4AfzNoSWrze8DSxBUCKtnsjXVfOTuIYAglsvGqdgxcNtRrPKEov_ZrQwEsxS1aFBeFW1BZD06vx2FGSNxg0BNcVgGMtvFPvrWZngRbY8Oa_9&c=&ch=


4-H Shout-outs!



-Rowan County 4-H had seven 4-H'ers participate in the State 4-H Horse Show.
Congratulations to: Jaysa Causby, Maclaine Dietz, Livvie Hill, Tiffin Jacobs, Allison
Mares, Laylla Rabon and Mady White. Read about their achievements here: Rowan
4-H Participates in State 4-H Horse Show

-Rowan County 4-H'ers also did well in the NC 4-H Horse Artistic Expression
competition: 
Livvie Hill: Craft-2nd; Photography
Baydn Sweatt: Drawing-7th
Taybryn Dietz: Photography
Maclaine Dietz: Photography-5th

-Sam Oster represented Rowan County 4-H at 4-H Electric Congress July 10-12.
There he was awarded the 2nd place territorial award from a representative from
Duke Energy Carolinas for his Electric Portfolio. He also received the State award for
his portfolio and was recognized during the event as a State portfolio winner.

-Congratulations to the Rowan County 4-H'ers who competed in the NC 4-H Poultry
Judging competition in Raleigh on July 19. 

1st place Senior team in the state:
Grace Walters, high scoring individual in NC
Sierra Simmerson
Lauren Hayes

1st place Junior team in the state:
Adyson Medley, high scoring individual in NC
Talton Correll, 2nd high scoring individual in NC
Joshua Wilson
Emry Starnes

Additional senior team:
Josie Correll, Miranda Miller, Sydney Swing

-The following youth were delegates for Rowan County 4-H at 4-H Congress in
Raleigh on July 19-23: 
Emily Barlow, Anthony Blandino, Jaysa Causby, Josie Correll, Christian Stebe, Holly
Wallace

-Congratulations to all who participated in presentations during the State Presentation
Finals on July 20 in Raleigh:

Laney Gabosch, Food & Nutrition: Gold
Christian Stebe, Beef Char-Grill: Silver
Emily Barlow, Food & Nutrition: Bronze
Josie Correll, Public Speaking: Bronze

-Special thanks to those who worked at the 4-H Booth at Farmers Day in China
Grove on July 20!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V5DlJzSdxkncWbFKLBJ6X1Ck4H9Decc8N4LM6FecpKrpCX6xuLFt06ptGoTW4HLPHq8ISo0ytw64WukqxG01poV0o1GZJnYX5AHsGLssBOiyoPWzFfbA2HoBPM62QJUHv7MpzGBgKIHu5xSOsIUUn1mRlkL79FWjx92Yt0uJf5JwX_DeTLghY6f_ph1iVV-1_A5AaCjh6rp0xVrt8wQb-3c=&c=&ch=


ERSC Blazing Hooves 4-H Club Report
Submitted by: Laylla Rabon, club reporter
I am Laylla Rabon, reporter for Blazing Hooves 4-H club. We had four members to participate in the games
portion of the state show on Wednesday July 10.  Livvie Hill, Tiffan Jacobs, Maclaine Dietz and myself
participated.  The weather was hot and muggy but we all had a really good time!  This was my first year to
attend and I learned a lot.
 
Tiffan Jacobs placed 3rd in Texas Barrels, 3rd in the Stake Race and 5th in the Flag Race.
 Maclaine Dietz placed 9th in the Flag Race
 Livvie Hill placed 7th in the Flag Race
 Laylla Rabon placed 9th in Poles.
 
Baydn, Livvie and Charlene participated in the Faith 4th of July parade, representing ERSC Blazing Hooves
and East Rowan Saddle Club.

How to Start a New 4-H Club!
Are you interested in starting your own 4-H club to meet the needs and interests of
your family or community? If so, here are the requirements to charter a new 4-H
Club:

1. Must have at least 1 approved volunteer to lead the group (having co-leaders is
also recommended). Volunteers must fill out an application and go through a
background check.
2. The club must have at least 5 members from at least 3 different families.



3. A written program of work must be completed for the first 6 meetings and must be
been submitted to the county Cooperative Extension office. 
4. The club is organized with appropriate youth leaders that are either rotated or
elected.  
5. A club roster is completed and submitted to the county Cooperative Extension
office.

An approved 4-H charter application must be on file at the Rowan County
Cooperative Extension office and each club must re-charter annually. 4-H members
must fill out 4-H enrollment and medical forms annually.

Please email laura_allen@ncsu.edu if you are interested in starting a club!

Click here for more information:
4-H Clubs

Shared Folder for 4-H Pictures
I've had requests for some of the 4-H pictures I have taken at different events. To
make it easier for everybody, I've created a shared folder in my Google Drive and
have added all of my 4-H pictures in there. Please do not delete them, but you can
copy ones you want to save, you can add pictures taken at 4-H events, etc. Also, be
mindful that not all 4-H'ers have signed waivers allowing their picture to be taken. If I
see any added pictures that include youth without that signed waiver, I will delete
them. Here is the link:

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/16GQ50QsLH10AVBFeg2y1EHfoOP0DGkZm?
usp=sharing

Upcoming Events
August 18: PALS & County Council meetings, 6 PM
August 23: Yard Sale & Vendor Fair Registration Deadline
August 23-24: YouthVoice
September 5 & 6: Drop off yard sale item donations (no clothing, please!)
September 7: 4-H Yard Sale and Vendor Fair, 8 AM-2 PM
September 10: County Council meeting, 6 PM
September 20-28: Rowan County Fair
October 9-20: Paper Clover Week at Tractor Supply
October 12: Hot Dog Fundraiser at Tractor Supply(County Council)
October 15: PALS & County Council meetings, 6 PM
October 22: Financial Workshop, 6 PM
November 7: County Council meeting, 6 PM
November 16: Electric Workshop, 9 AM-3 PM
December 7: 4-H Food Show, 10 AM
December 17: PALS & County Council meetings, 6 PM

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V0ZSvEnEMz9EzHUBkZgExSxg-5zk0XvOrl6onul1chq3cCwIUuWzEq8xEcyg5ruKdzV453Jj-L-EvKcQJBke-NYrvGNsEv2Y1ocenAxFyAcqQfM5jjQSRFMhBWh4US_UEBVKMhns-Xq3eJSFfPAT4ClrUkrkOSdOzay0hF-pEmNn7pKi5CHUFBxOYl2zABjrkkPpuGIYchvvmiEace0jvR4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6Vz0NsrlrTXMHPRyDyky0TYzxxbnPYKKeQBf5xOQxorDzc5oNsTKRBvQPVl5hqJ_9UZiA4CyQ_COj-dsB3kdjoPMysD2Nbd2JbBfc5vSJOZY5o1-y7C2N0jsHH6wlHh6P3XsB6cWpGnCpSW9_2nsThTkZ7Ex0fscOoex_J_fwuDu4SYU-Mc9GaGYsjyyIrrGm_3_pxUg0TQ90OnWtGpEhHl8=&c=&ch=


Laura H. Allen
4-H Youth Development Agent

Rowan County Center
704-216-8970

laura_allen@ncsu.edu
rowan.ces.ncsu.edu

Like us on Facebook

Follow us on Twitter

NC State University and N.C. A&T State University work in tandem, along with federal, state and local governments, to
form a strategic partnership called N.C. Cooperative Extension.

Extension's 4-H program is the largest youth development organization in North Carolina. We help over 247,000 young
people grow into active, contributing citizens each year.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V0U_5AD4IlKK2-LWim3iIErhgs9Q-5VbhQxKtea4Pav_Hk0Fo4F14eT-eXzpjzgcsdm_CCd8Rr-sbVvcwmoNS2j-wn3-B7KEtVkE1BLdgdDh_9Dh7RG4hj-r_T17TIo-tQVPO_ahcHCj&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001pCCkz1BnnxuV1FsEAKBzdkxB89jWo-3ISu3sImd1EtM36CYrrIO6V0U_5AD4IlKKwfFLrVdYmW9icUGAn4r4g5mXgBXJco4z5O-Mx4tbCyFFhhTuH7zhCjTKDxzK0dd9tRA46XHSnZmSq05hagRk0runaxYS4Rdo9qd9R_s_HTLqUGPxMePJAw==&c=&ch=

